
From: Ann de Jonge   
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 7:44 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Proposed Development 9325 Yonge Street, South Hill Plaza 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

I just saw the proposed development sign at South Hill Plaza for a 42 and 45 floor 
towers across from Hillcrest Mall. 

I strongly object to this development, it is even worse than the one proposed previously 
of 26 and 29 storeys, on the Hillcrest Mall parking lot where Panera Bread was.  We 
don’t want Richmond Hill to look like downtown Toronto or North York! 

Traffic is bad enough already in this area and this will make it even worse.  Buildings 
should be kept to the 15 floors maximum. 

Yours truly, 

Ann de Jonge  
70 Baif Blvd., Suite 810 
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